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Developer’s Public Information Meeting
14884 Hardie Avenue

The City of White Rock has received an application for a Development Variance Permit to reduce 
the required interior side yard setback on the subject property for a suspended stair structure. 
A public information meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 8, 2013 from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m., 
at the White Rock Library at 15342 Buena Vista Avenue, for the public to review this application. 
The meeting will be an open house format with a display outlining the details of the proposed 
development.

For more information please contact Planning and Development Services at White Rock City 
Hall, 15322 Buena Vista Avenue, or phone 604.541.2143, or e-mail planning@whiterockcity.ca.

Move for Health Day
Join Mayor Baldwin and Council for Move for Health Day on May 10.

12:15 – 1:00 p.m.
Walk with your Doc 
(meet at the Centennial Park Oval)

2:00 – 4:00 p.m.
Open House at the Centre for Active Living

5:30 p.m. 
Walk with Mayor Baldwin 
(meet at the Centre for Active Living)

5:40 p.m.
Ravine Trail Hike with Councillor Robinson, Council 
Liaison to the White Rock/South Surrey Healthiest 
Community in British Columbia Working Group 
(meet at the Centre for Active Living) 

6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
Free Family Zumba Dance Party, registration required. 
Call 604.541.2199 or register online at 
webreg.whiterockcity.ca, barcode 24906.

For more information, contact White Rock Leisure Services at 604.541.2199.

next week
There are no meetings 
scheduled for next week.

For more information, contact White Rock Leisure Services at 604.541.2199.

High School Artists Show 
The show features select works from Grade 11 and 12 students.

Dates: May 4 – June 14, 2013

Location: White Rock Community Centre, 15154 Russell Avenue

Participating Schools: Elgin Park, Earl Marriott, Semiahmoo, 
White Rock Christian Academy, and Southridge

Please join us on Saturday May 2 at 2 p.m. for the 

Opening Reception. 

Free Social Networking Workshop
White Rock and South Surrey RCMP Community Policing, with the support of the Semiahmoo 
Volunteer Policing Society are excited to present a free social networking workshop with 
international public speaker Jesse Miller.

Jesse has addressed thousands of participants presenting and consulting to schools and 
companies since 2007. He is in high demand as a keynote speaker on the topics of social media 
awareness, social networking behaviour and online content evaluation and during the 2011/2012 
school year, his awareness programs for schools across Canada reached over 200,000 students.

The workshop will be held in the theatre at Earl Marriott Secondary School at 7:00 p.m. on 
May 16, 2013. Admission is free but seats are limited, so come early! Doors open at 6:30 p.m.


